
 

 

 
 
28 May 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 

Many thanks to those families who have been undertaking lateral flow testing with your son/daughter 

this half term, it is vital that students keep testing at home throughout the half term holidays and into 

the Summer 2 term to continue to limit the spread and protect our community. Students should: 

 continue to test twice weekly over the half-term holidays on a Monday morning and Thursday 

morning. 

 inform school of any positive or void tests either by phone 01723 362301 or by email to 

ContactTrace@scalbyschool.org.uk . If a student has a positive test result, they will need to 

stay home and self-isolate. If the result of the test is unclear (void), they will need to do 

another one. Following a positive test at home, a confirmatory PCR test should be booked 

through the local testing centre at William Street Coach Park. 

 test before returning to school, either the night before, or morning of, Monday 7th June 2021, 

to find and isolate any positive cases 

 

Please contact m.dennis@scalbyschool.org.uk , our COVID Coordinator, if you have any questions or 
concerns about home testing.  

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Chris Robertson 

Deputy Headteacher 
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